8-14-02
Wilderness Aware

Joe, Sue and Staff:

The Jacob and Johnson Clan would like to share what a wonderful time we had on our
adventure down the river. Your business is really a top quality operation and we all felt very safe.
We had two people in our group that was really scared of the water. But they had a wonderful
time and are ready to do it again, as is the rest of the group. Your guides impressed all of us at the
level of professionalism and at the same time still having a lot of fun with the interaction they had
with the group. Our whole family was thrilled with the excitement it brought for all of us. The
kids as well as the adults talked about all of the events the rest of the week, and I am sure the
stories will grow the more they are told.

Also, the bus drivers and your office help were very nice, polite and professional. All
your employees seem to enjoy what they are doing. This really stands out in saying that the
people that own the company are doing a great job. It really reflects a team effort and that spells
success.

Again thanks so much for making that part of our vacation a great adventure.

We will spread the word of Wilderness Aware:

The Jacob & Johnson Clan from Oklahoma



